
December 15, 2006

Dear Oventrop Customer:

This letter is to inform you that Oventrop Corporation is no longer marke
products under the MEPCO brand name. As of November 21, 2006, a
valve products in the US are now being labeled with the Oventrop b

The Oventrop balancing valve product line will continue to be manufactu
specifications as they were under the MEPCO name. These specificatio
for all Oventrop balancing valve products.

Oventrop balancing valve products are stocked in the US at Oventrop C
Granby, Connecticut. For updated specifications or literature with the O
the US office at 860-413-9173.

Sincerely,

Joseph F. Walsh
Managing Director, US
PO Box 789
29 Kripes Road
East Granby, CT 06026
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